GEORGE SEITZ

STANDING UP FOR WORKING FAMILIES

Dear Member As Addressed

12 Lois Street, St Albans 3021 **Email:** gseitz@bigpond.net.au **Tel:** 9366 1815

As the festive season approaches and 2012 comes to an end, Elenor and I wish you and your family a safe and Happy Christmas and all the best for 2013. We hope that 2012 was good Year for you and your Family may 2013 bring you even greater happiness.

IN Victorian the DANIEL ANDREWS theme continues to provide the vision and strength to govern Victoria in the near future, this is only possible because of the support of Members such as yourself. I am imprest with our north/west members of Parliament and their performance in the job to represent us.

IN CAMBERA IT IS A UP AND DOWN ROLLERCOSTER BUT WE WILL GET THERE. I ask for your ongoing solidarity as we continue to build the Party true to our traditional Labor values of equality and opportunity for all.

If you're heading out of town this Christmas, please be sure to take special care on the roads and have a great holiday

. If you wish to contact me my new contact details are as follow s.

Mail:

12 Lois Street, St Albans 3021

Phone:

(03) 9366 1815

Mobile:

0417 030 670

E-mail:

gseitz@bigpond.net.au

Yours in friendship
RETIERED MEMBER OF PRLIMENT

George Seitz

